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Tidings from the East 
 
I do hope that we have seen the last of the flooding for this year, and pray for all who 
have been impacted. We have been making several visitations this year and were 
surprised to see how much water was standing in our southern counties. While trying to 
stay positive, I hope that there is enough moisture left in the ground this spring in our 
area to ensure a good mushroom hunt. 
   
As I had mentioned, our brothers and I have been visiting local lodges. We have visited 
Bremen, Mishawaka, Knox and Rochester lodges so far this year, and have several 
more planned. We have been meeting up at various locations and carpooling to these 
lodges. If interested, check our website and feel free to call me for meeting times and 
locations for upcoming visitations. 
  
Our lodge has been honored to host this year’s area conference and two workshops. 
Area conference was Wednesday March 28th.  We had a nice attendance.   
 
Future workshops include Travelers Journey and Ritual Workshop. Traveler’s journey 
will be on Thursday April 19th at 7:00 PM., and the Ritual Workshop will be on Saturday 
April 21st at 10:00 AM. It is essential that all officers attend. All who are interested are 
encouraged to attend as well.  
 
Dates to remember: 
 
Thursday Apr  5 – Stated Meeting @ 7:30 p.m 
          Baked Ham dinner will be served at 6:30 p.m.  RSVP to Fred Rowe  
          by Apr 4,  2018, email = frowe@mchsi.com or 574-784-8948  
          After meeting refreshments provided by Max Feitz, S. D. 
 
Fraternally, 
 
Mike Walker, Worshipful Master  
574-315-7961 
email = mwalker30@gmail.com 
 
Ron Clady, Secretary 
574-784-8448 
email = jrantiques44@gmail.com 
   

 


